



11/05/2023

CIRCULAR

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We hope this letter finds you and your family well. We wanted to inform you of an important update regarding our school's fee structure for the current academic year.

As you may be aware, our school has always maintained a very low fee structure in comparison to other schools in the region. This has been possible by our commitment and dedication to provide quality education at an affordable cost to all. In order to meet the increasing financial demands, the school has obtained approval for an exceptional fee increase of 2.86% in the tuition fee starting from April for the academic year of 2023-24. The increased fee structure for the Academic year 2023-24 will be rolled out in September so as to give our parents enough time to rearrange their finances.

We would like to assure you that the increase in the fee structure is minimal and has been kept as low as possible to avoid any significant burden on our parents. We have carefully evaluated the school's financial requirements, taking into account the rising cost of maintenance, utilities, and staff pay, among other costs.

We would like to thank you for your continued support and trust in our school. We are committed to providing the best education possible to our students.

Thank you once again.

Best regards,

Principal

New Indian Model School, Dubai









